Hello Partner Agency-
 
We are finally in our new location!!! We are so excited about this new building. All orders, donations and drop offs are at the new building. HMK is no longer on David Lane. For those who pass along the monthly emails to other staff members in your organization, please let them know of this change in address.  We are officially back open for business. Thank you for your patience during our time of transition. All orders at the new building will be picked up in the back of the building. Please ring the bell to let us know you are here. Also come in for a tour to see our new space. WE ARE SO EXCITED!!!!!
Our new address is:
10908 McBride Lane
Knoxville, TN 37932
 
-Looking for the partner resource page? See the link below. We kindly ask you not to share outside of your organization.
https://tennessee.helpingmamas.org/partner-resources/
 
- If you have an emergency order, send an email with EMERGENCY ORDER in the title of the email to knoxorders@helpingmamas.org with a complete list of all the items you need with sizes. HMK staff will reach out to you for order pickup arrangements. All emergency orders MUST be picked up in 24 hours.
 
-Helping Mamas Knoxville wants to celebrate you!!! We will be hosting our Annual Case Manager Appreciation luncheon on April 26 from11:30am-2pm. Come and see our new place, grab a bite to eat and enjoy some goodies.  We kindly ask you to register by 4.22.24 for this event so we will have enough food for everyone. Click on the link for each individual to register.
https://form.jotform.com/240794957737172
 
 
Hope you have a great week!!
The Helping Mamas Knoxville Team
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